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 January 2019 

Calendar 
 

Tuesday, January 15 
 Board Meeting - 6:00 p.m. 
 Monthly Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, Jan. 13, FSA - Steamboat Pre-trip Party 
January 22-28,  FSA - Steamboat 
Sunday, February 10, Copper Pre-trip party 
Tuesday, February 19 
 Board Meeting - 6:00 p.m. 
 Monthly Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
February 24-27, Copper Mountain  
April 13, Spring Banquet (Save the Date) 

Cornhusker Ski Club  
 

Monthly Meeting 
 

 Third Tuesday, January 15 at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Dino’s Eastside Grille 
(2901 S 84th Street) 

 
Come early and eat.

 
 

 Web Site 
www.cornhuskerski.org 

   
 

 

      FIND US ON  
 

Monthly Cornhusker Ski Club Meetings 
3rd Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Jan. 15, 2019  —  Feb. 19, 2019 

President’s Message 
 
The CSC trip to Copper is behind us and many are 
looking forward to the FSA Steamboat trip at the 
end of the month, and the second trip to Copper in 
February. 
 
Time flies when you’re having fun, right!  Did you 
know this year marks the 50th anniversary of the 
Cornhusker Ski Club?  The Board is seeking your 
input to recognize this remarkable milestone.  Do 
you have memories and photos to share?  Do you 
have great ideas to help us celebrate?  Many of you 
may have contact information for past members 
who would enjoy reconnecting with past and present 
club members.   
 
It has been suggested that a reunion could be 
combined with the club’s spring banquet scheduled 
for April 13, 2019 (please save-the-date).   
 
Please contact Kathy Spahr at kspahr69@gmail.com 
or 402-641-5307 with your ideas and how you can 
help. 
 
The Board is also seeking volunteers to assist with 
the spring banquet committee and recommendations 
for CSC Board membership nomination.  If you 
could help lead or join the banquet committee, or 
want to recommend yourself or another for board 
membership nomination, please contact me or any 
of the Cornhusker Ski Club board members. 
 
Best regards,  
Becky Akert 
beckyakert@gmail.com 
402-580-1924 

mailto:kspahr69@gmail.com
mailto:beckyakert@gmail.com
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HIGHLIGHTS OF FIRST  
SKI TRIP OF THE SEASON 

Seventeen enthusiastic members boarded the 
bus on the evening of December 7 to begin their 
ski season at Copper.  The bus picked up Jon 

Morgan in Kearney and Jo Morris in Lexington.  
With the drive/flyouts there was a total of twenty-
four on this trip.  When we arrived it was 
snowing lightly and the temperature was below 
20 degrees. 

Copper had just opened their new Eagle run lift 
that has a gondola every 5th chair and the rest 
are new 6-person chairs.  The new American 

Flyer lift was still not running as they were 
pulling cable and the chairs were not installed.  
You had to take a bus to the West lifts to get to 
the NW part of the mountain and could not get 

back down by going under the American Flyer 
lift because of the ongoing construction. 

Two of our members sustained injuries on 

Saturday.  Sandy Preston caught a patch of ice 
under the Eagle lift and hurt her knee.  But good 
news is she will not need surgery and she was 
able to find parts to fix her boots.  Naomi Ahlers 

was run into by a skier and was partially hurt.  
Speedy recovery to both of you.  

Saturday evening Copper sponsored a very 
good party for the Cornhusker Club and the 
Omaha members.  There was salad, pizza, 
garlic bread, chocolate chip cookies, lemonade 
and water.  The mountain host, Nancy, 
explained the new maps are made from stone. 
They are water and tear 
resistant.  She also 
shared how the new Flyer 
lift will be a six pack with 
bubble covers.  It may be 
open by the Club’s return 
to Copper in February.  
Copper’s host also 
explained the new construction coming next 
summer. They are replacing the Solitude Station 
at the top of the Eagle with a new building with a 
restaurant that will be open at night and 

available for events.  That is the reason for the 
gondola cars on the new lift.  Night and summer 
access to the new building.  Another new 
wedding location.  
 
Sunday was cold again in the morning with the 
temperature in the teen’s and only got to 20 
degrees with 
partial sun. The 
snow was very 
good at Copper 
with over 100”, 
compared to last 
year. 

Monday was a 
much warmer day 
with the high of 35 
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after lunch with full sun.  After Copper was 
finished with the races on Monday the mountain 
started pulling the fences and they opened up 
Rosie’s 
and Oh 
No which 
had been 
closed.  
There 
was 
about a 
foot of 
mostly 
untracked 
snow.  A 
group of Huskers went through the top gate and 
to the untracked side of the race course from 
top to bottom.  It proved to be the best snow 
that Steve Meyer had ever skied on that run.  
There were smiles all around.  No lift lines the 
entire trip except for a few on Saturday.   
 
While the huskers were at Copper the cable 
pulling crew for the new Flyer chair was working 
with the complicated operation.  There are only 
3 technicians qualified to splice that cable in the 
U.S.  Installation is now complete and 
undergoing final testing prior to operation.   
 
More than half of the skiers skied the 4th option 
day, where is was 30 degrees and mostly 
sunny. 
 
We left Tuesday at 6:00 p.m. and arrived in 
Lincoln at 5:30 a.m. on Wednesday. 
  
The trip to Copper for early season skiing 
proved to be the best snow in years and 

everyone enjoyed the good skiing conditions 
despite having a couple of injuries.         

CSC Monthly Meeting 
 

The November monthly meeting was called to 
order by Becky Akert, President.  Wayne 
Simpson brought to the board’s attention that 
the club turns 50 years.  Volunteers are needed 
to help with the celebration and to include it as a 
program for the spring banquet.   
 
Hollis Anderson and Tom Becker talked about 
the Copper trips.  Jenny Simpson reported that 
there are still two seats available on the bus and 
to let her know soon if you want to purchase the 
FSA Add-Ons soon.     
  
Tom Becker, trip captain for Copper Mountain in 
February 2019 is taking reservations now.  If 
there is anyone willing to share driving to please 
contact him as there are a few drive outs looking 
for rides.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our two Trip Certificate 
winners.   The certificates were won by Jon 
Kleve and Margaret Erickson.   
 
 
 

A long time ski club member 
Jerome “Jerry” E. Urwiller passed 
away on January 1, 2019, in 
Lincoln.  He was a member of the 
Cornhusker Ski Club for 31 years 
and we will miss Jerry on the 
slopes.  Our sympathy and 
thoughts go out to his family.     

NOTE OF SADNESS: 
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FSA STEAMBOAT SPRINGS! 
 

Excitement is in the air as over 60 members 
prepare for the 55th annual FSA trip. Steamboat 
is a favorite destination of our club and we have 
some new members joining us this year. 
Welcome to Mark Hutchins, Scott Langnas, 
Thomas McGowan, Shea Watson, Christian 
Chadwick, Dennis Grone, Greg & Samantha 
Glunz and their 3 children!! 

Drive-outs: Please be sure you have contacted 
Jenny if you plan to stay Tuesday night, the 
22nd of January. We do NOT have rooms 
secured for you if you haven’t! 

Trip Captain: Jenny Simpson 

Contact: 402.297.4861 
or jennysimmy2003@yahoo.com 

 

 
 
 

COPPER TRIP IN FEBRUARY 

Copper has been working furiously to install their 
two new lifts. As of this writing, the American 
Eagle is open and operating with 6-pack chairs 
and gondolas for a new experience. The Flyer is 
still being installed and will hopefully be running 
by our arrival February 24. 

This drive-out trip begins Sunday, February 24 
with 3 nights lodging. Lodging and lift tickets 
have been ordered but we may be able to add 
you to this adventure if you contact Tom Becker 
now! 

COST: $380.00 for 3 nights lodging at Center 
Village AND 3 day lift ticket AND pizza party!! 
That’s just over $100 per day for a lift ticket and 
warm lodging with friends. How can you pass this 
up? Lift tickets are $42.00 per day so add for a 
4th day or subtract for less than 3 days.  We can 
add an additional night’s lodging on the back end 
of the trip for $60 per person (Wednesday, Feb. 
27).  There will be two change rooms available 
Wednesday afternoon. 
    
If you want to use the ski lockers in the building 
bring a number combination padlock.  Lockers 
are on first floor and locks are not provided. 

COST for lodging and pizza party with NO lift 
ticket: $254.00. 
 
FULL  PAYMENT is due at sign-up.  

Trip Captain: Tom Becker 

Contact: 402.890.1991 
or tbecker1@huskers.unl.edu 

 
Pre-trip party is Sunday, January 13 from      
4 - 6 p.m.  Wayne and Ann Simpson will be 
hosting at 2501 S. 78th St. in Lincoln.  

Trip information will be distributed. Please bring 
snacks to share. Drinks will be provided. 

Pre-trip party will be Sunday, February 10 
from 4 - 6 p.m.  Hosting will be Todd &      
Teresa Ingram at 1000 N. 100th St. (north off 
of O St on 98th St to Waterford Estates, right to 
No. 100th & left on No. 100th to 1000 No.) in      
Lincoln.  

Trip information will be distributed. Please bring 
snacks to share. Drinks will be provided. 

Cornhusker Ski Club - 50th 
Anniversary Celebration 

 
Time flies when you’re having fun, right!  Did 
you know 2019 marks the 50th anniversary of the 
Cornhusker Ski Club?  The Board is seeking your 
input to recognize this remarkable milestone.  Do 
you have memories and photos to share? Do you 
have great ideas to help us celebrate?  Many of 
you may have contact information for past 
members who would enjoy reconnecting with 
past and present club members.  
  
It has been suggested that a 
reunion could be combined with 
the club’s spring banquet 
scheduled for April 13, 2019.  
  
Please contact Kathy Spahr 
at kspahr69@gmail.com or 402-641-5307 with 
your ideas and how you can help. 

mailto:tbecker1@huskers.unl.edu
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2018-19 Board of Directors 

 
President  Becky Akert                       402-580-1924  
Vice President Kathy Spahr                       402-641-5307       
Secretary  Krista Potter            402-560-0487  
Treasurer  Joyce Huff            402-310-5252 
Board Member  Jerry Obrist            402-423-0503 
Board Member Margaret Erickson            402-741-0945
  

 Other Assignments 
 
Membership Tom Starr             402-617-3138 
Webmaster Tom Starr             402-617-3138        
Activities  Mary Grewe                        402-476-9099 
Social Media Jennifer Simpson                402-297-4861 
FSA Rep  Steve Meyer             402-423-6614 
FSA Race Chair Hollis Anderson             402-483-0940 
Trip Chair Steve & Patsy Meyer          402-423-6614 
Mogul Editor Margaret Erickson             402-741-0945 
Historian  Wayne Simpson             402-499-7886 

  
Cornhusker Ski Club  

Membership Dues: $15/Singles, $22 Families 
Cornhusker Ski Club 

P.O. Box 5032 * Lincoln, NE 68505 
  

Mogul deadline – first of each month 
Send pictures and articles to: 

erickmle@gmail.com 
 

Please notify CSC of your address change 
Tom Starr—tomstarr@mac.com 

P. O. Box 5032 
Lincoln, NE   68505 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Leave Tuesday evening, January 22, 
2019, ski 4-5 days, and return early 
Monday morning, January 28, 2019.   
Trip captain:  Jenny Simpson 
 

 
 
 
 

February drive out to Ski 3 or 4 days, 
Sunday, February 24, checking out 
Wednesday, February 27.  
Trip captain:  Tom Becker 
 
 


